
 

 

 

 

  

 

Merridale Primary School 
Aspen Way 
Wolverhampton 
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01902 558760 
 
Headteacher: Mrs Laura Towle 
 
office@merridaleprimary.co.uk 
www.merridaleprimary.co.uk 
@merridalereads (on Twitter/X) 

ASPIRATION     KINDNESS     RESPECT     RESILIENCE     CURIOSITY     CREATIVITY 

Date:  Monday 1st July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Class Teachers September 2024 
 
Our class teachers for each year group in September 2024: 
 
Nursery: Miss N Brown  
Reception: Mrs E Hughes and Mrs H Craggs (Job share)  
Year 1: Mrs A Tanner  
Year 2: Miss P Sahni  
Year 3: Mr J Newcombe 
Year 4: Miss N Sangha  
Year 5: Miss G Leavesley  
Year 6: Miss I Altaf 
The Hive Teacher: Mrs N Tara 
 
Please remember that school closes to children for the summer 
holidays at 3.20pm on Friday 19th July We look forward to welcoming 
children back to school on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 for the new 
school year. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Towle 
Headteacher 
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